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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 

St Patrick’s Primary School is pleased to announce a Talent Quest for children from Years K-6. This ‘Talent Quest’ is 
just that - a quest to find, enjoy, and appreciate the many talents of the children, such as dance, singing, playing an 
instrument, jokes, juggling, a “skit”. 
 

So our “TQ” (Talent Quest) runs smoothly here are some points to remember: 
 ·         
●​ Any student may enter (from K–6), individually or as a group in their class 
●​ The music and words must be appropriate for school. 
●​ You must tell us which piece of music you would like so it can be found on YouTube. 
●​ The performance must be entertaining (do not merely stand and sing along to a pop song – you must add  

   movement – be creative!!). 
●​ The maximum time is 2 minutes. 
 
If you are unsure about your performance or song, you can ask Mr Heelis or Mr Sedlak 
 
  
The students will perform in class auditions with other classes from the same grade, so that each class can 
perform in front of an audience. The ‘auditions’ will be in Week 6 of Term 3. 
  
These auditions provide a means for students to display their talent – it is not just to get into “The Showcase”.  The 
Showcase is just a coming together of a wide variety of great performances across the school.  
  
Registration of students interested will be in Week 3 and 4 of Term 3.  Registrations will take place on Thursdays 
and Fridays at recess and lunch times in front of the canteen, led by Year 6 student leaders.  The Year 6 TQ 
Volunteers will be working with Mr Sedlak, to help and advise the younger students with ideas.  
  
All students, along with our parent community, will be invited to attend “The Showcase”. The Showcase will be held 
on Thursday 11th September (Week 8). 
  
 
 
  
Thank you 
Mr Sedlak and the Year 6 “TQ” Volunteers 


